Room
Utilization &
PPE

Fall 2020

Updated: 8/12/2020

» Room Capacity

» Ul Central Admin recommends rooms be utilized at 50% capacity
» Max occupancy signs posted outside each room
» Do not use rooms at >50% capacity. If your class exceeds max occupancy,
1. use a bigger room or
2. consider going virtual (approval from Office for Ed & Student Affairs needed)

» Instructional Space, Resident Rooms
» Large space (i.e., Galagans, W220): 50% capacity, face masks, distancing
» Lecturers can wear face shields only in these rooms. Students wear masks.

» Small space (i.e., seminar/meeting/resident rooms): 50% capacity, face masks for all. If
you cannot social distance, wear both mask and shield

» Simulation Clinic, Bench Lab, Other Labs

» Respect room limitations posted and avoid using spaces that are marked off.
» MUST wear both face mask and face shield in these areas. Distance as much as possible.

Anyone failing to comply with room utilization guidelines, appropriate PPE and social distancing
protocols will be asked to leave the building.
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